
For more information email us at 
adultculturegroup@gmail.com

The Adult Culture Group
of the Polish Roman Catholic Union of America 

cordially invites high school students to participate 
in the 

Cinderella Prince Charming Ball 
Being a candidate at the Cinderella-Prince Charming Ball grants you 
the opportunity to participate in this elegant time-honored tradition; 

to vie for the crown and be awarded gifts including scholarship funds, 
to actively promote Polish Culture and to represent Polish American youth.  

 Orientation 
Sunday, September 22, 2024

Crystal Grand Banquets
11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

12416 S. Archer Ave, Lemont, IL 60439 

If you are intrested please RSVP by 9/16/24 and contact 
Gabriela Zuk (708) 989-2408 or 
Danuta Stypula (708) 257-9019


